
BEFORE THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

FOR COLUMBIA COUNTY, OREGON

Notice is hereby given that one or more of the Board of County Commissioners, will
be attending the Annual Association of Oregon Counties (AOC) Annual Conference
November 18-21, 2024, in Lane County/Eugene, Oregon.

The Association of Oregon Counties connects and strengthens Oregon’s 36
counties by developing and sharing solutions to county issues through advocacy,
research, and leadership development.

Dated this 15th day of November 2024

FOR THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
FOR COLUMBIA COUNTY, OREGON
BY: ___Jacyn Normine/Jn ______

Jacyn Normine, BOC Office Administrator

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE
For your information:
Spotlight News
KOHI
www.columbiacountyor.gov/meetings


